BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF TRUSTEES

PUBLIC HEARING NOVEMBER 14, 2000

The Public Hearing of the Birch Run Township Board for amendments to the
Recreation Plan was called to order at 7:00 PM by Supervisor David Stewart.
Also present for the board were Steve McKay, Treasurer; JR Blehm, Cheryl
Hadsall, Ed Magnus, and Jeff Putnam, Trustees. Approximately twenty—five
(25) people were in the audience.

Representative from Spicer Engineering explained amendments to Recreation
Plan. No comments from audience.

Motion by Magnus, supported by Hadsall to approve amendments.
Motion carried 6-0.

Motion by Magnus, supported by Hadsall to adjourn at 7:15 PM.
Motion carried 6-0.

Steve McKay
Township Treasurer



